

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Thursday 3 December 2020

At: Webex – Virtual Meeting

Agenda

Start: 10.00 am

1	Welcome & Apologies	John Thompson
2	Minutes from the last meeting of 24 September 2020	
3	Matters Arising from the Minutes <i>feedback from last meeting and lessons (Mike) and feedback from Post Lockdown impression items (Mike). Notes previously circulated</i> <i>Circulation of Annual Report to Peak, Derbyshire, MP's etc,(John /Mike)</i> <i>Moscar Track Response and any update (Bob)</i> <i>Monsal Trail – update from Min of Transport to Sarah Dines (John)</i>	John Thompson, Bob Berzins, Mike Rhodes
4	Access Report including 20th anniversary and Anniversary Gates	Sue Smith
5	Derbyshire Rights of Way Improvement Plan report	Gill Milward
6	Access Sub Group Minutes from 10th November <i>Access Report Review and Feedback (John)</i> <i>Wooded Landscapes Plan (sent 13/11) (John)</i>	John Thompson, Mike Rhodes
7	Members Reports <i>NPMP Advisory Group minutes</i>	John Thompson/All
8	Any Other Business <i>Peak District Foundation update</i> <i>Recreation Hubs</i> <i>A57 upgrade consultation</i>	
9	Dates of Next Meetings <i>Proposed dates: March 11th, June 10th, September 9th, December 9th 2021</i>	